
Question on Notice 

 

No. 1928 

 

Asked on 25 November 2009 

 

DR ROBINSON asked the Minister for Infrastructure and Planning (Mr 

HINCHLIFFE) – 

 

 

QUESTION: 

 

With reference to the government's proposal to construct a water desalination plant in 

Lytton— What studies have been undertaken by the government on the environmental 

impact of this project on the water quality and biodiversity of the Moreton Bay marine 

park and what are the results of these studies? 

 

 

 

ANSWER: 

 

I thank the Honourable Member for Redlands for his question.  

 

I advise the Member that this question falls within the portfolio responsibilities of the 

Minister for Natural Resources, Mines and Energy and Minister for Trade, the 

Honourable Stephen Robertson MP. 

 


